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Health Action International (HAI) welcomes the opportunity to contribute to the
consultation process on the World Health Organization’s (WHO) General Programme of
Work (GPW13).

We note positively the emphasis on promoting Universal Health Coverage (UHC) and the
willingness to align WHO within the framework of the Sustainable Development Goals
(SDG). We also welcome the pre-eminent place granted throughout the text to different
forms of innovation.

Read more...
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